
Franklin Elementary 

103 Country Club Road Hillsboro, TX 76645 

February 2019 Board Report 

Curriculum and Campus Updates 
February is going to be an exciting month at Franklin! We will learn about dental health and hygiene and enjoy 

a visit from the dentist! Next, we will spend two weeks learning about dinosaurs and sharing our ideas of what 

might have happened to them. Finally, we will end the month with a unit on pets and talk about what living 

things need to be happy and healthy in their environments. We will turn our focus from naming letters to 

producing letter sounds. Our new letter sounds will include: Ff, Nn, Cc, Hh, Yy, Bb, Tt, and Jj. We will begin 

to blend two and three phoneme words and we will continue to expand our vocabulary through interactive 

read-alouds. In math, we will focus on addition and subtraction stories and number identification. 

Professional Development 

Learning never ceases at Franklin Elementary. This month Becky Montgomery will share restorative 

practices with us, and new teachers will participate in a district collaboration. Sarah Sides will facilitate 

our Developing Talkers and visual impairments professional learning communities.  

Upcoming Events 
 Dentist Visit- February 6th @ 9:00 

 KidSafe Program- February 12th 

 Valentines Party- February 14th@ 10:30 

 No School-February 18th 

 Facilities Meeting- February 20th @HES 6:00 

 Library Field Trip- February 21st 

 Donuts for Dad- February 22nd 

 Destination Imagination- February 23rd 

 Skelton Visits- February 27th 

 PTA Meeting- March 7th @ 5:30 

 

Enrollment 
Head Start 51  
Prekindergarten 122 
Total  173 

Attendance 
94% 
 


